
 
 
 
 
                    

 
 
 

Automotive and Discrete Group (ADG) 
Power Transistor Division 

 
CUSTOMER NOTIFICATION 

 
 

Business continuity 
 
 
 
INVOLVED PRODUCT: STGD5NB120SZT4, STGD5NB120SZ-1, STGB10NB37LZT4 BU HV: IGBTs  

     
 

 Dear Customer, 

 

 This notification letter is to inform you that the products: 

 

 

Sales Type 

STGD5NB120SZT4 

STGD5NB120SZ-1 

STGB10NB37LZT4 

 

 

mentioned in the PTN ADG/17/10657, will be kept in production, thus the PTN for these P/Ns 

has to be considered deleted. 

 

 

 We apologize for any inconvenience this change might cause and will be glad to work with 

you to find another solution. Please do not hesitate to contact us for any questions or concerns. 

 

 

 

Sincerely Yours. 

 
 

 


